
  Ector County Independent School District 
 Odessa, Texas 
 
 Memorandum 
 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Hector Mendez, Interim Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF TRI-ETHNIC MEMBER [BG-G] 
 
DATE: November 13, 2007 
______________________________________________________________________  
 
There is currently one (1) Anglo two (2) year term position open on the Tri-Ethnic 
Committee.  Attached are the submitted applications as well as a ballot with the 
following names: 
 

Anglo Position Applicants 
 

Clayton Alred 
Don Byrne 

Karen Wilkins 
Nelson Minyard 

 
 ******************** 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees vote for one (1) applicant on the provided 
ballot.   
 ******************** 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Hector Mendez 

Interim Superintendent of Schools 


